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The Nutrition Department ended the Summer Lunch Program on August 13; we 
had a good summer.

A group of students and their supervisor came in from the Vision Group and 
cleaned up trash and needles at the Mobile Site area. The Vision Group comes 
into our community every year and help clean, do a lot of construction work, 
work in the school’s Community Garden, and they do a variety of other things as 
well. 

Child Nutrition is not going to be able to open our Supper Program until we have 
more cooks. As of now, we have only two (2) cooks per building; this is going to 
be tough on our staff.


